
 

 

 

 

 

Tuesday 4th July 2017 

Jet Class project outcome 

 

Dear Parents,  

 

We would like to invite you to our storytelling banquet on Wednesday 12th July at 

10am in the school hall. 

We will be displaying the children’s art and DT work, sharing the children’s stories 

and if you are lucky you will get the chance to taste some of the delicious vegetables the 

children have been growing in the garden! 

 

Please could we ask you to bring with you a small party plate to share with your 

child at the banquet or if you are unable to attend please supply your child with one that 

they can bring in in the morning. The children will still be having normal lunch so it only 

needs to be a small snack. 

We look forward to seeing you all. 

 

Many thanks 

Mrs Cleverley and Miss Pursey. 
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